
Attention Working 

Western Horse/Pony 

exhibitors! 
 

All exhibitors in the Working Western 

Horse/Pony class must follow the tack and 

attire rules from the Western Division.   

 

Please refer to pages 49-51 of the 2014 PA 

4-H Horse Show Rulebook for the Western 

Division rules, tack and attire. 

 

Thank you! 


